
I am a landowner, I love deer hunting, and I bait deer.  However, I implore the legislature to oppose SB 2137.  I lived and
hunted in Wisconsin when CWD appeared and those were some tough years of hunting.  No tags and no deer.  Yes, the
population eventually responded, 10 years later, at a lower baseline.  I don't want this to happen in North Dakota.  Let
NDGF manage our public resource and prevent the spread of CWD.  I will gladly give up baiting if it means keeping our
herd healthy and available tags.  What good is a bait pile without a tag or deer to hunt?  Kill this bill so we can kill more
deer.  


